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Australian Capital Territory 

Environment Protection Notice of 
Review 2002 (E29-02) 
Notifiable instrument NI2002—  112 

made under the 

Environment Protection Act 1997, s59(1) (Notification of review of 
environmental authorisations) 

 
 
The Environment Protection Authority has reviewed the environmental 
authorisations of the following businesses and has decided not to take any 
action under the Act in respect of these authorisations. 
 
Business Brief Description of 

Activity 
Location 

AC&R Use of CFCs and HCFCs Kembla St Fyshwick 
Canberra Subaru Use of CFCs and HCFCs Newcastle St Fyshwick 
AJR Refrigeration Use of CFCs and HCFCs Birrell St Page 
Premier Airconditioning 
and Refrigeration 

Use of CFCs and HCFCs Paragon Mall Fyshwick 

John Hull Use of CFCs and HCFCs Loureiro St Conder 

A copy of the review documents are available for public inspection, during 
business hours, at the office of the Environment Protection Authority, 
Level 2 South Wing, Macarthur House Wattle Street, Lyneham ACT. 

 

 

Gary Croston 

Delegate, Environment Protection Authority 

Dated  17 April 2002 
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